#### SPRING 2016 NEWSLETTER



Website

# **ACHEN-GARDNER**







550 S. 79th Street, Chandler, AZ 85226 | 2425 W. Wave Hill Court, Tucson, AZ 85705

**About Us** 

**Services** 

**Projects** 

News

**Careers** 

**Contact Us** 

## **56th Street CMAR Project Wins Build Arizona Award**

We are excited and honored to receive the Arizona Chapter Associated General Contractors (AZAGC) Build Arizona Award for our 56th Street Reconstruction CMAR project. The project won in the Public - Reconstruction (Metro) - Municipal Utilities - Projects Less Than \$10 Million category. It was a pleasure working with the Town of Paradise Valley (Owner) and the CK Group (Designer) on this "Visually Significant Corridor". Members of the project team received the award at the 2016 Build Arizona Awards Dinner and Auction at the Pointe Hilton Tapatio Cliffs Resort in Phoenix on April 8, 2016. Achen-Gardner Construction was a Bronze Sponsor of the event which had a sports theme.

[Visit our website for more 56th Street CMAR project information and photos]



From Left to Right: David Martin (AZAGC President), Dennis Troggio (Achen-Gardner Construction CEO), Christie Hall (Achen-Gardner Construction Project Manager), Scott Colbath (Achen-Gardner Construction Project Superintendent), Howdy Hale (Achen-Gardner Construction General Grading and Concrete Superintendent), and Jim Schumann (the CK Group Lead Engineer).

#### **Recent Achen-Gardner Construction News**

- NEW VIDEOS: We are excited to share three new marketing videos and our participation in a new initiative to recognize the value that the men and women in construction bring to our modern life. [I Build America video] [Company Profile video] [Safety video]
- 2016 ROADS AND STREETS CONFERENCE: Achen-Gardner Construction attended the 65th Annual Arizona Conference on Roads & Streets on March 23-25 and sponsored the Closing Reception and Trade Show Drawing on March 24th, Attendees received free beer, Achen-Gardner cups, and all the chips, salsa, and guacamole they could eat.
- MIKE KOLLING GOLF TOURNAMENT: There are still a few foursomes left for the 9th Annual Mike Kolling Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament on Friday, April 22nd at the San Marcos Golf Resort in Chandler, AZ. [Visit our website for more information]
- SKY KIDS FLY DAY EVENT: Achen-Gardner Construction is proud to have sponsored and volunteered at the Sky Kids' Fly Day Event For Special Kids for the past 5 years. The latest event was held at Phoenix Goodyear Airport on April 9th, [Sky Kids Website]

### PROJECT SPOTLIGHT

#### **Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements: Broadway Road from Mill Avenue to Rural Road**



**Project Owner: City of Tempe** Project Type: Design-Bid-Build Construction Dates: 04/15 to 03/16

This streetscape project enhanced bicycle and pedestrian traffic along one mile of Broadway Road between Mill Avenue and Rural Road by removing one eastbound vehicle traffic lane and adding bicycle lanes and wider sidewalks on the north and south sides of the street.

[Visit our website for more Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements DBB project information and photos]



